
 

 

 

 

 

 

January   10,   2020  

Madison   Alcohol   License   Review   Commi�ee  
210   Mar�n   Luther   King,   Jr.   Blvd.   Room   201   (City-County   Building)  

Dark   Horse   at   10   N.   Livingston   St.  

 

Dear   ALRC   members,   

Patrick   Depula   appeared   before   the   Tenney-Lapham   Neighborhood   Associa�on   (TLNA)   council  
on   January   9,   2020   to   request   neighborhood   support   for   an   alcohol   license   for   his   new  
restaurant   Dark   Horse.   Patrick   Depula   also   owns   Salvatore’s   Tomato   Pies   on   E.   Johnson   and  
another   loca�on   in   Sun   Prairie.   Dark   Horse   will   be   a   full   service   restaurant   serving   small  
sharable   plates   as   well   as   pizza.    Depula    projects   Dark   Horse   alcohol   sales   to   be   20%   of   their  
total   business   with   service   hours   ending   at   10PM   Tuesday   through   Sunday   and   12AM   Friday   and  
Saturday.    While   not   planning   to   stay   open   past   these   hours,   they   would   like   the   flexibility   to  
occasionally   stay   open   un�l   1AM   if   it   coincides   with   a   neighborhood   concert’s   ending.   

The   TLNA   Council   voted   unanimously   to   support   Patrick   Depula   and   partners   request   for   an  
alcohol   license   at   Dark   Horse   under   these   condi�ons:   No   outoor   service   will   occur   past   10pm  
and   no   live   music   will   occur   in   the   space.    With   Depula’s   good   standing   in   the   neighborhood   and  
Dark   Horse   occupying   a   space   that   previously   was   awarded   a   liquor   license   (Sujeo)   we   think   this  
is   a   reasonable   request.  

If   you   have   any   ques�ons   or   if   I   can   provide   any   addi�onal   informa�on,   please   let   me   know.  

 

Sincerely,  

Gwen   Shales,   business   representa�ve  
Tenney-Lapham   Neighborhood   Associa�on  

 

 


